Number 4



Oct - Dec'91



hl, Everyone.

This will be the last newsletter for the year so please mark up the dates in your calendar.

Better weather is now with us to encourage our efforts. We are making steady progress against the Pyracantha and Cotoneaster and with our litter collecting. Mapping seems to be at a standstill, mainly because not many of us have the necessary knowledgeto identify what we see! Seed collecting and bird monitoring is continuing and we are still getting new members joining the group.

We have begun a "work and walk" group, meeting on Friday morning at 9.30 at the bottom of the steps in wonkman Street. Last week we collected litter, monitored birds and looked at wild flowers.

Our two organised meetings for the year are

Sunday October 20th Sunday November 17th ooth at 1.30 meet at the circle at the top of Titheridge Place (squate F 3 if you have kept your maps)

Saturday November 9th is Weston Creek Festival from 10 till 3. Would anyone willing to help man the tent please contact me. I would also like to hear from you if you have a good idea for an exhibit or publicity.

Therecould be another Greening Australia tree planting to finish the area you were rained off from. Please listen to David Young, watch the papers or phone me .

Sunday December 1st David and I will have an "open nouse"., from 11.30 onward.

We would love you to come along and have a general natter about the past few months and also to discuss 19:2. Fring along something to throw on the "parbie".

I have some of the new Park Care stickers if anyone would like one. There are three styles to choose from.

There is a new magazine now called "The Scriboly Gum" issued by Parks and Conservation. If I didn't deliver one to you and you would like one please let me know. It is mainly about Park Care and the various groups operating in Camberra.

All for now Cheers,

Zess